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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

Pupil Safety in the Car Park 
 

Please can you remind your child to use the designated walkways whilst walking across the car park to enter 

and leave the school site. 

 

 

 
 

Year 7 Screening 
 

Houlton School is committed to identifying and addressing the needs of each individual pupil to understand 

and maximise their potential. To enable this, Year 7 pupils will be taking part in digital screening next week to 

assess their literacy skills and reasoning skills in different areas. Please note that no preparation can be done 

for this screening and pupils should not worry about taking part. The valuable information we receive will help 

us to support our Year 7 pupils with achieving their potential, alongside other information we receive from 

classroom teachers. 

 

With regards to any additional support, on this occasion we will not be able to support pupils and no extra time 

can be allowed. This is to ensure we receive consistent and reliable baseline data. However, movement 

breaks will be offered to those pupils who already need it.  

 

Thanks in advance for your support. 

 

 

 
 

 
 


